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22nd February 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Class 1  
 
As part of the children's English this week, we will be reading, writing and following instructions to 
make jam sandwiches.  We also intend for the children to be able to eat the sandwich they have 
made for themselves. We will of course be sensitive to any dietary needs in the class.  
                                                   
We plan to carry out this activity on Friday 25th February. 
 
If you have any questions/queries or do not wish your child to take part in this activity please contact 
the school office by Thursday 24th February.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
Mrs C S Hoile 
Class 1 Teacher  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


